
From: Mitzi Hesser [mailto:mitzi.hesser@kiowacountyks.org]  
Sent: Monday, May 08, 2017 5:01 PM 
To: Lea Gerard <Lea.Gerard@house.ks.gov> 
Subject: HB2424 
 
I am in favor of this bill as I am a department head for a small county and our budgets are very 
limited.  With the increases in health insurances, a tax lid could cause us to cut back on the only 3 staff I 
have.   
 

Mitzi Hesser 
Kiowa Co. Health Dept. 
620-723-2136 
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Kiowa-County-Health 
 

mailto:mitzi.hesser@kiowacountyks.org
mailto:Lea.Gerard@house.ks.gov
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Kiowa-County-Health

